
“Coffee with a Cop” in Lakewood Forest  

Area of discussion will be  
TIPS & ADVICE TO STAY SAFE THIS HOLIDAY SHOPPING SEASON 

 

 
 

Residents please join us for a Coffee with a Cop event which is being held 

exclusively for the Lakewood Forest subdivision on Saturday, October 19th at the 

Lakewood Residents Club, 15006 Lakewood Forest Drive, Houston, TX 77070 from 

9 AM to 11 AM.    This is a perfect opportunity to meet your local Constable 

Officers, your volunteer board members and your neighbors to discuss issues and 

learn more about we can help one another. 

Lieutenant Daniel Garza, Harris County Precinct 4, who is also supervisor of 

Lakewood Substation will be present to provide “TIPS & ADVICE TO STAY SAFE 

THIS HOLIDAY SHOPPING SEASON.”  The holidays are a joyful time of the year, but 

it is also peak time for criminal activity.  Criminals take advantage of the seasonal 

chaos and people’s giving nature and always find a way to ruin the holidays for 

someone.  Don’t let that happen to you! 

Hosted by The Fund (HOA) and Lakewood Forest Residents’ Club 

If you have any questions, please contact the Fund Office at 281-370-8943 or 

gm@lakewoodforestfund.com 
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